
Nottingham Trustees of the Trust Fund 
April 09, 2021 Meeting 

Via Zoom 

 

Gail Mills, Denise Blaha present 
John Murphy absent 

Jim Phelps, candidate for TTF, present 

 
Meeting began at 10:18 AM. The minutes of January 8, 2021 were reviewed and approved 
as amended. 
 
The Q1 2021 financial report was reviewed and approved with a motion by Gail, seconded 
by Denise and unanimously carried. No modifications requested. It can now be posted on 
the Nottingham website. 
 
We have two cemetery checks to deposit. Denise will go to the town office to review the 
deeds, pick up the checks and deposit them in the next few weeks. 
 
We have scheduled a work session for Friday Jun 4 at 10:00am. Gail and Denise will attend 
and will work on updating and reconciling our Quicken accounts. Jim Phelps will also be 
attending. 
 
Denise will check in with Betsy Warrington about the status of our MS 9 report. 
 
This is Gail Mills last meeting as a trustee and Denise thanked her for her many 
contributions to the board over her 13 years of tenure. Gail has offered to remain a 
resource to us in the future and we appreciate that offer. 
 
Our next meeting is Friday, July 9 at 10 AM. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:37 with a motion by Gail and seconded by Denise. 
 

Approved: July 08, 2021 

Nottingham Trustees of the Trust Fund 


